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Our ref:  D7119818 

 
13 September 2018 
 
 
Planning Panels Victoria  
GPO Box 2392 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3001 
 
 
Dear Panel Chair – Dalia Cook, 
 
I write in response to the Directions issued following the Directions Hearing, 
on 7 September 2018.  
 
Please find at Appendices A a copy of relevant correspondence between 
Council and referral authorities pertaining to the amendment.  
 
Copies of the Framework Plans forming part of the amendment may be found 
at Appendices B. At this stage it is proposed to implement these Framework 
Plans into Council’s existing format of Local Planning Policy Framework by 
thoroughly revising the order and format of the local settlement policies into a 
new series from Clauses 21.12 to 21.19. Council are familiar with the content 
and direction of Ministerial Direction ‘The Form and Content of Planning 
Schemes’ and will be working with DELWP in the near future to update 
Council’s Local Planning Policy Framework to the Municipal Planning 
Statement. Council wishes to do this as one consistent project rather than 
reorganising just the parts of the Scheme that are affected by this 
amendment.  
 
Key documents relating to the recently completed Planning Scheme Review 
may be found at Appendices C.  
 
Please note that a copy of this information will be emailed and posted to the 
Panel. A copy will also be emailed to the parties and displayed on Council’s 
website.  
 
Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please 
contact Kristy Crawford on 5662 9171 or email 
kristy.crawford@southgippsland.vic.gov.au or Ken Griffiths on 5662 9236 or 
email ken.griffiths@southgippsland.vic.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Kristy Crawford  
Strategic Planning Officer 
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